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14th November 2024 

Year 6 Farewell 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Finishing primary school is a major milestone in a student’s life. The time has come for Year 6 students to 
say farewell to their primary school years and look forward to the bright future ahead of them! As a 
tradition, the Year 6 students are invited to share the happy occasion with their peers and teachers. 

   

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the permission note below and the following form 
https://forms.gle/7y5dvoZnRt9612FU6 to identify dietary requirements and meal choices. The form can 
also be accessed via the above QR code.  

Please note, this is a formal event and students are expected to wear neat casual dress which is suitable 
for the occasion. Mobile phones should not be brought to the event, many photos will be taken by staff in 
attendance. 

We are so proud of all our students, and we look forward to hearing about the amazing things they 
achieve after they finish Year 6.  

Year 6 Teachers         Sara Swift  
            Principal  
 
 
I give permission for my child ________________ of class ________________ to attend the Year 6 Farewell 
at Club Engadine RSL. I understand that I will need to organise transport to and from the event which 
concludes at 9pm. I have completed the online form indicating meal choices and dietary requirements. 
Parent Name: ___________________________Parent Signature: ____________________ Date: ______  

http://www.engadine-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://forms.gle/7y5dvoZnRt9612FU6

